
Belmont Abbey College has received $2,247,933 in CRRSAA HEERF II funding from the Higher 
Education Emergency Relief Fund on January 19, 2021. The College has signed and returned to the 
Department the Certification and Agreement. The College will award the $703,750, of the funds 
received to students as Emergency Financial Aid Grants. We estimate there are about 1400 eligible 
students. 

An initial award was made on February 12, 2021. We awarded 164 Title IV eligible students, a total 
of $299,062. On March 11, 2021, an additional 43 students were awarded a total of $37,976. 

The students were awarded based on an EFC and spring balance as of the review date. Students 
were notified via their college email that they were awarded Emergency Financial Aid Grants as part 
of the CRRSAA HEERF II.  

On May 27, 2021, the College awarded $200,000 to 307 students. Of this, 249 students were 
awarded $161,014.  They were Pell Grant eligible students enrolled in Spring 2021 and did not 
receive an award previously. Their award was based on their EFC and Enrollment Status. 

 The remaining $38,986 was awarded to 58 Summer 2021 students with balances.   

 To date, we have awarded $537,083 of the $703,750.  We have $166,712 to be awarded. 

 


